UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION V

SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD
WALMUT CREEK, CALIFOKNIA 94596

May 10, 1979

Docket No. 50-27

Washington State University
Nuclear Radiation Center
Pullman, Washington 99163

Attention: R. H. Filby
Gentlemen:

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a
possibly signiivicant matter. 1t is expected that recipients will review
the information for possible appliicability to their facilities. No
specific action or response is reguested at this time. If further NRC
evaluations so indicate, an IE Circular or Bulletin will be issued to
recommend or request specific licensee actions. If you have any
questions regarding this matter, please contact the Director of the
apprepriate NRC Regional Office.
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Enclosure:
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